
  
Elementary Honors 2005   

    
 
 
The event will take place on Tues., March 8, 2005, at Franklin Road Academy in 
Nashville. The clinician will be James Wells. 
  
I. T-shirts: We will again have Honors Chorus t-shirts available to anyone 

who wants one.    
          

Cost: $10.00. Add $1.75 for each shirt above an XL. 
Sizes: Youth S(6-8) M(10-12) L(14-16);  Adult S, M, L, XL, XXL. It is 
suggested that you order one size larger than normal. Shirts cannot be 
exchanged. 

          
Design: The MTVA Honors  Chorus logo will be on the front, and the 
members’ names will be on the back. The shirt will not say "Elementary" 
or "Middle School", but will simply say "Honors Chorus". We have not yet 
decided the colors. Please give us some ideas. Last year’s was navy with 
red and white lettering, and the year before was gray with burgundy and 
white. 

  
Payment: You may pay that day, but please realize that if you order a 
shirt you must pay for it. School or director's check may be made out to 
MTVA. Parents’ personal checks cannot be accepted. 

  
Order deadline: Please e-mail, FAX (615-895-8815), or call in (S: 615-893-
0602; H: 615-890-5839) your order by Friday, February 11, 2005. 

           
I will be sending names for you to verify spelling if I did not see you at 
the January meeting. 

  
II.      Schedule: 
  
          8:30-8:50    Registration 
  
          9:00-11:30   Rehearsal 
           

11:30-1:00   Lunch on your own. There will be a place on campus you 
may go if you would like to bring your lunch, or you may go off campus. 
 
 1:00-4:30    Rehearsal 

  



 4:30-6:30    Dinner/Dress on your own. There will be a place to change  
 on campus. 

  
            7:00            Concert 
  

III. Concert Dress 
 

Black pants/skirt (talk about skirt length!) and white top. Please avoid 
casual attire. If the dress is a problem for any of your students, ask them 
to get as close to the code as possible. 

  
Please remind your students of appropriate behavior before they come: no 
talking, no gum, proper posture, etc., and be prepared to monitor rehearsals. 
Students should have their music almost memorized when they arrive at the 
event, so performance folders will not be needed. However, do have the music in 
black folders just in case. 
  
I hope I have provided you with the info you need. If you have questions, please 
feel free to call.  
  
Thanks so much for all you do! I'm looking forward to seeing you! 
 


